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It is time for Florida to join the other states in recognizing the economic development potential of solar
energy. Please protect net metering, maintain and increase solar incentive programs and require utilities
to increase solar both in their own operations and among their customers. This is not a partisan issue.
It will open up job opportunities for Florida's contractors, manufacturers and energy sectors while also
saving money for customers. Please think about the future of Florida's economy and support policies
that increase solar in the sunshine state.

Thank you
Lee Hayes Byron



